Minutes of the Meeting July 20, 1981

72 30 The Selectmen signed the checks.

Blanket insurance coverage was discussed and the policies reviewed.
The facts will be addressed at the next meeting.

The fire alarm signal to the Pump House is connected and the
bill will be sent to Methuen.

Mr. Herman's permit (building) was sent back for corrections.

Greg Goff is to be contacted about the roofing contract on the
0l4 Fire Station.

The Conservation Committee appoints their own chairman. Rodney
Zwirner has been »elected to replace Gordon Allen.

Howard Humphrey Jr., Superintendent of the Maplewood Cemetery,
asked for some assistance with gravel and tarring the Cemetery.

Adolph Baer!-Lloyd Henderson is going to talk with Mr. Baer
about the deed on land pertaining to the North Branch Fire Station.

Carroll Johnson discussed the dredging of Great Brook in September
also discussing where the surplus will go.

Carroll Johnson and Ben Pratt from the Sewer Committee met with
Selectmen, they believe the situation should be corrected. Mr.
Mercier will call George Carlson, Tuesday, July 21.

The Conley property on Concord Street is being investigated by
Lloyd Henderson.



